
BOE Technology Committee       May 3, 2016 
 
Attendance:    Debbie Leidlein, BOE and Committee Chair 
  Keith Alexander, BOE 
  Carmella Amodeo, Director of Technology 
 
Called to order:   4:45 
 
Public Participation:  None 
 
Communications/Announcements:  
 
Debbie shared the list of equipment for SHS that she had received from Bob.  Carm said she 
had gone over a list and made some additions that were missed initially.   
 
The minutes of the March 23, 2016 were unanimously approved. 
 
Carm contacted NHS regarding the BYOD agreement.  Lorrie and Liza Z both stated the the 
agreement was good, that they need to enforce it at their end.  
 
Discussion on the 2016-2017 budget, Carm confirmed that there was no redundancy in 
equipment for SHS.  We are not sure of the final amount of the Technology budget until the final 
adjustments have been made by the BOE to account for the $300,000 that was cut. 
 
Carmella received a quote for a “booster” for the Reed School to improve cellular coverage. 
(see attached) She is going to contact the company and get a quote for the lower level only. 
The install that was done at the Municipal Center did improve cellular service. 
 
Discussion on leasing equipment was postponed. 
 
The committee reviewed the Manchester BOE policy on funding guidelines for the Technology 
budget.  Carmella is going to draft a policy using this as a guideline which she will share with the 
BOE Tech Committee.  This will then be be passed on to the Policy Committee for review. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday June 9th at 4:30 in Meeting Room 1 at the Municipal 
Center. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:25. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carlen Gaines 
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